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PILOT PROGRAM TO HELP WESTERN N.C. AGENCIES REDUCE ENERGY BILLS

State Energy Office, Piedmont Natural Gas Form Partnership

RALEIGH – The State Energy Office (SEO) of the N.C. Department of Administration and Piedmont Natural Gas today announced a new pilot program created to help non-profit agencies in Western North Carolina save on their energy expenses this winter. About 70 local agencies are expected to participate.

“Non-profit agencies often serve as the backbone of the local community, providing critical assistance to our most vulnerable citizens,” said Larry Shirley, director of the State Energy Office. “When these agencies are required to spend more of their resources on energy bills, they are less able to provide those services.”

The Energy Efficiency Measures for Non-Profit Agencies program will assist non-profit agencies in Avery, Burke, Caldwell, Catawba, Lincoln, Mitchell and Yancey counties by training agency volunteers in such energy-saving measures as weather-stripping, caulking and insulation installation that can be implemented at their facilities. 

To qualify for the program, the agencies must be non-profits providing services to the select counties and must operate from buildings they own or for which they are responsible for their utility costs. The agencies must also be current Piedmont Natural Gas customers.
Southface–North Carolina, a non-profit energy service provider based in Boone, has been selected by the SEO and Piedmont to provide the program’s services, including free energy audits, materials, and training and technical assistance to the agencies. Follow-up monitoring of the program’s effectiveness will continue throughout 2007. 

Typical savings from such energy-saving measures can range from hundreds to thousands of dollars per year on electricity, water and natural gas bills, depending on the size and condition of the buildings occupied by the agencies.

“Piedmont Natural Gas is pleased to be involved in this effort with the State Energy Office,” said Gene Rogers, director of marketing for Piedmont Natural Gas.  “Programs such as this provide energy consumers with practical advice and solutions that will enable them to use energy wisely and economically.”
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